
 

19 May, 2003 
 

Subject  : FCC ID: A6RMCX1000A 

 

 

Dear Mr. Dennis Ward, 

 

Regarding to your comments for FCC ID: A68MCX1000A on may 7, 2003, please find the 

following replies; 

 

1. Please see the “Declaration of Dedicated RF card requirement” on the website and Internal 

photos which we have already uploaded. 

2. Please find the Flow of data transmission on the website. 

3. Please find the revised test report on the website.  

4. Please find the revised test report on the website. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Kanako Sanda (Ms.) 

UL Apex Co., Ltd. 

 

 

 


